
West Company, 

Please add my name in support of the proposed study of Economic  

Development throughout Mendocino County. Economic Development with an increase in 

overall wages, salaries, benefits and housing can stabilize our ability to provide better health 

care. 

Norman L. de Vall 

Board of Directors Member 

Mendocino Coast HealthCare District 

 


